GOVERNMENT OF ARUNACHAL PRADESH OFFICE OF THE PRINCIPAL: INDIRA GANDHI GOVT. COLLEGE

TEZU

Dated: 04/10/2024

Dear Students,

It is our collective responsibility to maintain a clean and hygienic environment in and around the college. Therefore, all students are kindly requested to:

- Keep the surroundings neat and clean, including the classrooms, corridors and campus grounds. Ensure that litter is disposed of in the designated dustbins.
- Maintain cleanliness in the toilets by using them responsibly. Do not leave water taps running, and avoid throwing waste in sinks or toilets.
- 3. Switch off the fans, lights and other electrical points when they are not in use, especially after leaving classrooms or any other spaces.

Let us all work together to create a cleaner and more energy-efficient campus.

Your cooperation is greatly appreciated.

Principal

Indira Gandhi Govt. College,

Indira Gandi Schri, College Tezu, Lohit District (A.P.)